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Response to your information request

—

| refer to your email of 1 March 2024 to the Education Review Office (ERO) requesting under the
Official Information Act 1982 (the Act):

e Any secondary briefing provided by your agency to your agency’s minister/s since 27
November 2023

On 4 March 2024, you clarified this request to mean any documents titled secondary briefing.

ERO did not provide the Minister of Education any secondary briefing or any document titled
secondary briefing between 27 November 2023 and 1 March 2024.

You have the right under section 28(3) of the Act to seek an investigation and review by the
Ombudsman of this decision. Information about how to do this is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

Please note that this response, with your personal details removed, may be published on the
Education Review Office website at https://ero.govt.nz/information-releases/official-information-
act-requests-and-responses.
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